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Date: 14/08/2018 

The Ministry of Finance would like to warn citizens that an email with 
inaccurate information is being sent to them in order to steal their credit card 
information.    

The Ministry asks everyone not to click on any link or reply to any email 
that is not officially issued by the Ministry, indicating that its official email 
addresses include “@finance.gov.lb. 

  


